
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23 September 2019         DJ/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to inform you about our forthcoming Harvest Festival.  As part of our charitable 
commitment to our local community, the school will be collecting food and produce to support 
the Community Larder in Sleaford.  The Community Larder operates as our local food bank.  
We believe it is important that our students learn and understand the values of citizenship and 
supporting people less fortunate within our society.  Therefore, between Tuesday 24 September 
and Monday 7 October 2019, we will be collecting food and produce to help local families feed 
themselves.  The Community Larder has made the following suggestions for donation: 
 

 Tins of hot dog sausages, meatballs, 
ravioli, meat, casseroles, curries and 
stews. 

 Tins/jars of sauce – bolognaise, 
sweet and sour, chilli. 

 Tinned vegetables and potatoes.  
 Tinned fruit. 
 Tinned milk puddings such as 

custard, rice pudding. 
 Snack rice and noodles. 

 UHT Milk. 
 Boxes of cereal. 
 Jars of jam or sandwich paste. 
 Cuppa soups. 
 Biscuits or Treats 
 Toilet Rolls. 
 Shower gel. 
 Shampoo. 
 Toothpaste. 

 
This year, we are adding an element of House Competition to the collection.  Each student 
should donate an item(s) in their house’s colour.  All items should be placed on the tables in the 
school foyer.  The winning house will be announced in a whole school assembly on Monday 7 
October: 
 
Carre  - Red    Bristol  - Blue 
Lafford  - Green    Welby  - Yellow 
 
I thank you in advance for your continued support of the work that our students undertake in the 
wider community. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr D Johnson 
Teacher of English 


